
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, November 9, 2017 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Vegetarian Chili with Beans  

 Chicken Dippers w/ tomato Parmesan Sauce  

 Salad Bar  

 Carrot Sticks  

 Jalapenos  

 Diced Peaches  

 Tortilla Chips  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  None  

 

   

1. Early Act Club is helping homeless Veterans for Stand Down Day. These events are 

organized by the U.S. Department of Veteran Affairs.  Stand Down is typically a one- to 

three-day event providing supplies and services to homeless Veterans, such as food, 

shelter, clothing, health screenings, VA Social Security benefits and counseling.  Early 

Act is asking community members to donate clean and gently used men's winter coats in 

sizes L, XL, 2XL, 3XL,4XL . The coats are needed in the larger sizes as the veterans 

layer their clothing for warmth in the winter.  We will also accept Men's winter hats and 

gloves.  Women’s clothing is not being accepted at this time. We ask that coats are clean, 

gently used, and in good usable condition. Donations can be dropped off in Mrs. Rupert’s 

Room 109 until November 10
th

 

 

2. There will be a stage crew meeting today in rm. 201. We will be discussing the Spring 

Variety Show and preparing for upcoming concerts. If you have any questions, ask 

Mrs.Gjoni. Hope to see you there! 

 

3. Attention 8th Grade Latina girls:  If you are interested in attending the Dare to Dream 

conference in January, talk to Ms. Ramirez before this Friday, November 10th. 

 

4. The Green Team is starting to prepare for the gretest day of the year: THE 

THANKSGIVING “ZERO WASTE FEAST”. The Feast will be here before we know it, 

so join the Green Team Thursday to plan our meal and proper food disposal. Who knows, 

maybe we’ll make some garden-grown sweet potatoes… see Ms. Driscoll, Eigel, or Ms. 

Kowynia for details!  

 

5. The Gurrie Speech Team will be meeting again after school today  in Mr. Ingwersen's 

room. If you didn't make the first meeting, try to attend this one, or if you can't attend, let 

Mr. Ingwersen know if you are interested in being a part of this year's Speech Team. We 

will have some practice performances scheduled for next week, so make sure you receive 

the information from Mr. Ingwersen to join the Google Classroom site for the Speech 

Team where all info will be updated.  



6. PBIS store will be open this Friday please bring your Tiger Stripes to the cafeteria.  

 

7. Congrats to the 2017-2018 Underwater Robotics STEM club. 8th grade Katie 

Morris, Ana Babnigg, Lauren Elliott, Grant Dixon, Cole Kostrzewa, Dryden Hall, Erika 

Betancourt, Keira Hernandez, Beau Brown. And 7th grade Ethan Rosencranz, Evan 

Konkey, Calum Rogers, Margaret Pacholski, Malia Fink, Olivia Sawickis, Mia 

Sekulovski. 

 

Our first meeting is today after school from 3:30-5 pm. We will divide into Gurrie teams 

and create team roles, names and logos. Please have a ride arranged as there is no bus at 

this time. See Mrs. Halper if you have any questions.  

 

8. EMM is holding a drive this week in honor of Veterans Day. We will be collecting 

personal hygiene products such as travel sized shampoo, conditioner, tooth paste and 

wash cloths. These items will be brought to Operation Care Package to be sent to our 

troops abroad this Holiday Season. Items can be brought in to Advisory.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


